جدول المحتويات

تكوين 1-4 يوحناً 1-21 رۇ يا 22-19 66 أبيات دليل القارئ المعجم خرائط

الرسوم التوضيحية Doré

Welcome to the Gospel Primer. Thank you for your interest in the Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®, found at AionianBible.org. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

كتاب الحياة New Arabic Version Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024 Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International Bible Society, 1988, 1997

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc. https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

We pray for a modern Creative Commons translation in every language Translator resources at https://AionianBible.org/Third-Party-Publisher-Resources Report content and format concerns to Nainoia Inc Volunteer help is welcome and appreciated!

সূচীপত্ৰ
ভূমিকা
ভূমিকা
আদিপুস্তক 1-4
যোহন 1-21
প্ৰকাশিত বাক্য 1-4
66 পদ
পাঠকৰ সহায়িকা
শব্দমালা
মানচিত্ৰ
ভাগ্য
ছবি. Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

অসমীয়া বাইবেল Assamese Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017, 2018

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Mündəricat

Ön söz Yaradiliş 1-4 Yəhya 1-21 Vəhy 1-4 66 Ayələr Oxucular Üçün Göstərişlər Lüğət Xəritələr Taleyi İllüstrasiyalar, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Azərbaycan dilində Müqəddəs Kitab Azerbaijani Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives NonCommercial 4.0, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives Noncommercial 4.0 Bible Society of Azerbaijan and Institute for Bible Translation, 2008

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

We pray for a modern Creative Commons translation in every language
Translator resources at https://AionianBible.org/Third-Party-Publisher-Resources
Report content and format concerns to Nainoia Inc
Volunteer help is welcome and appreciated!

Additional Information:

Non-profit commercial sales granted to Nainoia, Inc on 12/21/2019.

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Gode Ea Sia: Ida:Iwane Gala
Bedamuni Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Tom Hoey, 2000

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

সূচিপত্ৰ
ভূমিকা
আদিপুস্তক 1-4
যোহন 1-21
প্ৰকাশিত বাক্য 1-4
66 আয়াত
পাঠকের গাইড
শব্দকোষ
মানচিত্ৰ
ভবিতব্য
ছবি. Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

মুক্তভাবে বাংলা সমকালীন সংস্করণের Open Bengali Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2007, 2017, 2019

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Съдържание

Преговор
Битие 1-4
Йоан 1-21
Откровение 1-4
66 Стихове
ръководство за читател
Терминологичен речник
Карти
провидение
илюстрации, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Българска Библия Bulgarian Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Bible4u.net
Source version: 11/21/2022
Source copyright: Public Domain
Translator unknown

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Balaan nga Bibliya
Cebuano Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Door43 World Missions Community, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Tsekulani Mawu a Mulungu
Chichewa Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2002, 2016

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/14/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Asang Khongca Bible
Eastern Khumi Chin Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024 Source copyright: Public Domain Translators anonymous for security reasons, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

目錄

前言

創世記 1-4

約翰福音 1-21

啟示錄 1-4

66 詩句

讀者指南

詞彙表

地圖

命運

插圖, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

新標點和合本

Chinese Union Version Traditional Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain

Calvin Mateer et al and China Christian Council or Hong Kong Bible Society, 1919

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Baibal Olcim
Matupi Chin Standard Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Public Domain
Published in Myanmar independent of international copyright treaties, 2018

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Pathen Lekhabu Theng
Chongthu Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org

Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Chongthu Bible Translation Team, 2020

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Thai Phum Holy Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Batupuei Christian Fellowship, 2020 Public Domain outside of Myanmar

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Sadržaj

Predgovor
Postanak 1-4
Ivan 1-21
Otkrivenje 1-4
66 Stihovi
Vodič za Čitatelje
Glosari
Karte
Sudbina
Ilustracije, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Hrvatski Biblija
Croatian Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Ivan Šarić Sarajevo, 1941-1942

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Obsah

Předmluva 1 Mojžišova 1-4 Jan 1-21 Zjevení Janovo 1-4 66 Verše Průvodce Čtenáři Glosář Mapy Osud Ilustrace, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Bible Kralická 1613
Czech Kralická Bible 1613
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Last edition of the 1613 Czech King, 1579-1613

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Indholdsfortegnelse

Forord
1 Mosebog 1-4
Johannes 1-21
Aabenbaringen 1-4
66 Vers
Læservejledning
Ordbog
Kort
Skæbne
Billeder, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Dansk Bibel
Danish Bible OT1931 / NT1907
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 8/11/2022
Source copyright: Public Domain
Authorized by the Danish King, 1931, 1907

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Moting'o Loko Manyien
Dholuo Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Inhoudsopgave

Voorwoord
Genesis 1-4
Johannes 1-21
Openbaring 1-4
66 Verzen
Leidraad voor Lezers
Woordenlijst
Kaarten
Bestemming
Illustraties, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Nederlandse Canisiusvertaling
Dutch Petrus Canisius Translation
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 1/10/2016
Source copyright: Public Domain
Petrus Canisius Apologetic Society, github.com/lemtom/Canisius, 1939

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Aionian Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: AionianBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International Nainoia Inc Aionian Verse retranslation of World English Bible Updated via Marshall, 2018-2024

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024
100% Free to Copy and Print
TOR Anonymously
https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
World English Bible Updated
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024 Source copyright: Public Domain Michael Paul Johnson and many others, 1997-2024

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Enhavtabelo

Antaŭparolo Genezo 1-4 Johano 1-21 Apokalipso 1-4 66 Versoj Gvidilo por Legantoj Glosaro Mapoj Destino Ilustraĵoj, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Esperanto London Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Ludvic Lazarus Zamenhof, British and Foreign Bible Society, 1910, 1926

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Biblia Agbenya La
Éwé Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Sisällysluettelo

Esipuhe
1 Mooseksen 1-4
Johanneksen 1-21
Ilmestys 1-4
66 Jakeet
Lukijan Opas
Sanakirja
Kartat
Kohtalo
Kuvat, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Finnish Pyha Raamattu 1933/1938
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Unbound.Biola.edu
Source version: 2/7/2021
Source copyright: Public Domain
Finnish Lutheran Church, 1933, 1938

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Table des Matières

Préface
Genèse 1-4
Jean 1-21
Apocalypse 1-4
66 Versets
Guide du Lecteur
Glossaire
Plans
Destin
Des illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Sainte Bible Libre Pour le Monde
French Free Holy Bible for the World
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
David Williams / Michael Johnson, 2023-2024

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Inhaltsverzeichnis

Vorwort

1 Mose 1-4

Johannes 1-21

Offenbarung 1-4

66 Verse

Leserhandbuch

Glossar

Karten

Bestimmung

Abbildungen, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Deutsche Bibel
Schlachter German Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024 Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 Genfer Bibelgesellschaft, 1951

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Kiugo Gîtheru Kîa Ngai Kîhingûre
Kikuyu Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2013

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Η Καινή Διαθήκη, Καθαρεύουσα Neophytos Vamvas Modern Greek Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 8/14/2022
Source copyright: Public Domain
Orthodox Archimandrite Neophytos Vamvas, 1850

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

વિષયવસ્તુ

પ્રસ્તાવના ઊત્પત્તિ 1-4 યોહાન 1-21 પ્રકટીકરણ 1-4 66 છંદો રીડરની માર્ગદર્શિકા ગ્લોસરી નકશા નિયતિ ચિત્રો. Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

ગુજરાતી બાઇબલ Gujarati Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Kontni Tab

Prefas
Jenèz 1-4
Jan 1-21
Revelasyon 1-4
66 Vèsè
Gid Lektè a
Glosè
Kats Jeyografik
Destine
Ilistrasyon, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Bib Sen An
Smith Haitian Creole Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/2/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Felix Nixon, 2017-2023

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Littafi Mai Tsarki, Don Kowa Hausa Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Biblica, Inc., 2009, 2017, 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Papa O Nā Mana'o

'Ōlelo Mua Kinohi 1-4 Ioane 1-21 Hoikeana 1-4 66 Verses Kumuhana Nā'ōlelo Māka Hopena Mau ki'i, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Baibala Hemolele
Hawaiian Bible 1868
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Na Na Misionari i Pai, 1868

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

תוכן העניינים

הקדמה 1-4 בראשית 1-21 ג'ון 1-4 בחוון יוֹחָנָן 66 פסוקים מדריך הקורא מילון עצה Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

תנך עברי מודרני Modern Hebrew Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Translator unknown

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

विषय - सूची

प्रस्तावना उत्पत्ति 1-4 यूहन्ना 1-21 प्रकाशित वाक्य 1-4 66 वर्सेज पाठक गाइड शब्दकोष मैप्स नियति रेखांकन, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

हिंदी समकालीन संस्करण-स्वतंत्र उपलब्धि Hindi Contemporary Version Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 1978, 2009, 2016, 2019

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Tartalomjegyzék

Előszó
1 Mózes 1-4
János 1-21
Jelenések 1-4
66 Versek
Útmutató az Olvasóhoz
Szótár
Térképek
Sors
Képek, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Revideált Károli Biblia 1908 Revised Hungarian Bible 1908 Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 10/24/2020
Source copyright: Public Domain
Károli Gáspár, Vizsoly, Hungary, 1590, 1908

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Baibulu Nso n'Igbo Ndi Ugbu The Igbo Holy Bible for Everyone Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Biblica, Inc., 1980, 1988, 2019, 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Ti Biblia Ilocano Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org

Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Door43 World Missions Community, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Bahasa Indonesia Sehari-hari Everyday Indonesian Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: Bible4u.net Source version: 11/21/2022 Source copyright: Public Domain Indonesian Bible Society, 1985

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Sommario

Prefazione
Genesi 1-4
Giovanni 1-21
Apocalisse 1-4
66 Versetti
Guida per Lettori
Dizionario
Mappe
Destino
Illustrazione, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Conferenza Episcopale Italiana
Italian Catholic Church Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Bible4u.net
Source version: 11/21/2022
Source copyright: Public Domain
Italian Catholic Church, 1971

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

F文 序文 創世記 1-4 ヨハネの福音書 1-21 ヨハネの黙示録 1-4 66 詩 読者ガイド 用語集 地図

> 運命 イラスト, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

口語訳「聖書」

primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Japanese Kougo-yaku, Colloquial Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 8/18/2017
Source copyright: Public Domain
Colloquial Japanese Bible by the Japan Bible Society, 1954-1955
Psalm 130-139, Proverb 30-31 from Meiji / Matthew 25-28, John 19, Roman 10 from Bungo

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Anumzamofo Ruotage Avontafere
Kamano-Kafe Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Tyndale Bible Translators, 2022

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

ಪರಿವಿಡಿ

ಮುನ್ನುಡಿ ಆದಿಕಾಂಡ 1-4 ಯೋಹಾನನು 1-21 ಪ್ರಕಟಣೆ 1-4 66 ಪದ್ಯಗಳು ರೀಡರ್ ಗೈಡ್ ನಿಘಂಟು ನಕ್ಷೆಗಳು ವಿಧಿ ಪಿಕ್ಕರ್ಸ್, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

ಉಚಿತ ಕನ್ನಡ ಸಮಕಾಲಿಕ ಭಾಷಾಂತರ Kanada Open Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 1999, 2020, 2022

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

목차 머리말 창세기 1-4 요한복음 1-21 요한계시록 1-4 66 구절 독자 안내서 용례사전 지도 운명 삽화. Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® 개역성경 Korean Revised Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 4/27/2019
Source copyright: Public Domain
Korean Revised Version, 1952, 1961

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024
100% Free to Copy and Print
TOR Anonymously
https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Baibel Mutal ke Kas Kusaie
Kosraean Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024 Source copyright: Public Domain Elizabeth Baldwin, 1928

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

وهشانی ینبهرامبهری کوردیی سۆرانیی ستاندهر Kurdish Sorani Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 9/30/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 1998, 2011, 2016, 2020
Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Saturs

Priekšvārds
Pirmā Mozus 1-4
Jāṇa Evaṇģelijs 1-21
Jaṇa Atklāsmes Grāmata 1-4
66 Pantiṇi
Lasītāja ceļlvedis
Terminu Vārdnīca
Kartes
Liktenis
Attēli, **Doré**

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Latviešu Glück Bībele
Latvian Glück Bible 8th edition
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 4/29/2019
Source copyright: Public Domain
Johann Ernst Glück 7th edition with orthographic updates, 1898

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Mokanda na Bomoi
Lingala Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International

Biblica, Inc., 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Bayibuli Entukuvu
Luganda Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2017

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Fanoroam-pejy

Tena Fanolorana
Genesisy 1-4
Jaona 1-21
Apokalypsy 1-4
66 Verses
Torolàlana Mpamaky
Rakibolana
Sarintany
Anjara
Sary Fanehoana, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Soratra Masina
Malagasy Bible 1865
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 2/8/2021
Source copyright: Public Domain
David Griffith, London Missionary Society, 1835, 1865

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Fanoroam-pejy

Tena Fanolorana
Genesisy 1-4
Jaona 1-21
Apokalypsy 1-4
66 Verses
Torolàlana Mpamaky
Rakibolana
Sarintany
Anjara
Sary Fanehoana, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Saontsin' Añahare, Madagascar
Malagasy Tandroy-Mahafaly Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/7/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Steve Lellelid, 2023

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/15/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

ഉള്ളടക്കങ്ങൾ

ആമുഖം ഉല്പത്തി 1-4 യോഹന്നാൻ 1-21 വെളിപാട് 1-4 66 വാക്യങ്ങൾ റീഡർ ഗൈഡ് ഗ്ലോസറി ഭൂപടം വിധി ചിത്രങ്ങൾ, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

സമകാലിക മലയാളവിവർത്തനം Malayalam Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 1997, 2005, 2017, 2020 Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Te Paipera Tapu
Maori Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: Bible4u.net Source version: 11/21/2022 Source copyright: Public Domain William Colenso, 1837

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

अनुक्रमणिका

प्रस्तावना उत्पत्ति 1-4 योहान 1-21 प्रक. 1-4 66 श्लोक वाचकांसाठी मार्गदर्शक शब्दकोष नकाशे नशीब चित्रे. Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

राठी बायबल Marathi Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

မာတိကာ နိဒါန်း ကမ္ဘာဦး 1–4 ယောဟန် 1–21 ဗျာဒိတ်ကျမ်း 1–4 66 အခန်းငယ်များ စာဖတ်သူလမ်းညွှန် ခက်ဆစ် မြေပုံများ ဖူးစာ သရပ်ဖော်ပံများ, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® ခေတ်သုံးမြန်မာသမ္မာကျမ်း Burmese Common Language Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Bible Society of Myanmar, 2005

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Uhlelo lokumunyethiweyo

Isendlalelo
UGenesisi 1-4
UJohane 1-21
Isambulo 1-4
66 Amavesi
Isiqondiso sabafundayo
Uhlelo Iwamagama
Imephu
Isiphetho
Izitshengiso, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Ibhayibhili Elifinyelelekayo
Ndebele Accessible Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2022

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

पवित्र बाइबल Nepali Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Door43 World Missions Community, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Innhold

Forord
1 Mosebok 1-4
Johannes 1-21
Apenbaring 1-4
66 Vers
Guide til Leseren
Ordliste
Kart
Skjebne
Illustrasjoner, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Norsk Bibel
Norwegian Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 7/20/2015
Source copyright: Public Domain
Norwegian Bible Society, 1930

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® ଓଡ଼ିଆ ବାଇବେଲ Oriva Bible

Oriya Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017, 2019, 2021

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 1-4
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Hiikkaa Ammayyaa Banamaa Haaraa New Orormo Contemporary Version Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 9/30/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2009, 2020, 2022

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

ਵਿਸ਼ਾ - ਸੂਚੀ

ਪ੍ਰਮੁੱਖ ਉਤਪਤ 1-4 ਯੂਹੰਨਾ 1-21 ਯੂਹੰਨਾ ਦੇ ਪਰਕਾਸ਼ ਦੀ ਪੋਥੀ 1-4 66 ਆਇਤਾਂ ਪਾਠਕਾਂ ਲਈ ਮਾਰਗ-ਨਿਰਦੇਸ਼ਕ ਸ਼ਬਦਾਵਲੀ ਨਕਸ਼ੇ ਕਿਸਮਤ ਉਦਾਹਰਣ, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

ਪੰਜਾਬੀ ਬਾਈਬਲ Punjabi Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

جدول محتوا مقدمه پیدایش ۱-4 یوحنا 1-12 مکاشفه 1-4 (منمای خوانندگان واژه نامه نقشه ها

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a

تصاور Doré

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

فارسىي

Open Persian Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org

Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Biblica, Inc., 1995, 2005, 2018, 2022

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Spis treści

Przedmowa
Rodzaju 1-4
Jana 1-21
Objawienie 19-22
66 Wiersze
Przewodnik dla Czytelników
Słownik
Mapy
Przeznaczenie
Ilustracje, Doré

Welcome to the Gospel Primer. Thank you for your interest in AionianBible.org.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Święta Biblia Polish Updated Gdansk Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives 4.0, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives 4.0
Fundacja Wrota Nadziei, 2018

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024
100% Free to Copy and Print
TOR Anonymously
https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

We pray for a modern Creative Commons translation in every language
Translator resources at https://AionianBible.org/Third-Party-Publisher-Resources
Report content and format concerns to Nainoia Inc
Volunteer help is welcome and appreciated!

Additional Information:

- © 2019 Gate of Hope Foundation: The publisher authorizes all copying and distribution of this work both in part and in its entirety, under the condition that it is done completely free of charge and that the content remains completely unchanged. Distribution for commercial purposes requires written permission from the Foundation. Gate of Hope Foundation // ul. Armii Ludowej 71b lok. 26 // 87-100 Toruń, Polska // wrotanadziei.org
- © 2019 Fundacja Wrota Nadziei: Wydawca wyraża zgodę na kopiowanie i rozpowszechnianie całości lub części publikacji, jednak bez czerpania z tego korzyści finansowych i bez wprowadzania jakichkolwiek zmian. Powielanie do celów komercyjnych wymaga pisemnej zgody Fundacji. Fundacja Wrota Nadziei // ul. Armii Ludowej 71b lok. 26 // 87-100 Toruń, Polska // wrotanadziei.org

Conteúdo

Prefácio
Gênesis 1-4
João 1-21
Apocalipse 19-22
66 Versos
Guia do Leitor
Glossário
Mapas
Destino
Ilustrações, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Bíblia Portuguesa Mundial
World Portuguese Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Revision of Free Holy Bible for the World, 2024

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Cuprins

Prefaţă
Geneză 1-4
Ioan 1-21
Apocolipsa 19-22
66 Versuri
Ghidul Cititorului
Glosar
Hărţi
Destin
Ilustratii, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Biblia Traducerea Fidela
Romanian Faithful Translation
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024 Source copyright: Public Domain Alex Crisan, 2024

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Оглавление

Предисловие
Бытие 1-4
От Иоанна 1-21
Откровение 19-22
66 Стихи
Руководство для читателей
Глоссарий
Карты
Судьба
иллюстрации, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Синодальный перевод Russian Synodal Translation Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Orthodox Theological Academies of Moscow, Saint Petersburg, Kazan, Kiev, 1876

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Pregled Sadržaja

Predgovor
Postanak 1-4
Jovanu 1-21
Apokalipsa 19-22
66 Stihove
Vodič za Čitaoce
Rečnik
Karte
Sudbina
Ilustracije, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Sveta Pismo
Serbian Karadzic/Danicic Latin
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
Karadžić New Testament, Daničić Old Testament, 1847, 1865

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Преглед садржаја

Предговор
1 Мојсијева 1-4
Јован 1-21
Откривење 19-22
66 Стихови
Водич за читаоце
Речник
Карте
Судбина
Илустрације, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Сербиан Библе, Даничић Караџић Serbian Bible Karadzic/Danicic Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 6/19/2017
Source copyright: Public Domain
Karadžić New Testament, Daničić Old Testament, 1847, 1865

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Tafura Yezvinyorwa

Sumo
Genesisi 1-4
Johani 1-21
Zvakazarurwa 19-22
66 Ndima
Chinyorwa Chevaverengi
Glossary
Mamepu
Destiny
Mifananidzo, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Bhaibheri MuChiShona Chanhasi
Shona Free Holy Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2005, 2018

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Vsebina

Predgovor
1 Mojzes 1-4
Janez 1-21
Razodetje 19-22
66 Verzi
Vodnik za Bralce
Slovarček
Zemljevidi
Usoda
Ilustracije, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Sveto pismo Kralja Jakoba Slovene King James Bible 1769 Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives NonCommercial 4.0, 2018-2024 Source text: Crosswire.org Source version: 4/2/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives Noncommercial 4.0 Marjan Šavli and Barbara Hojkar Šavli, marjan.savli@gmail.com, 1769

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

We pray for a modern Creative Commons translation in every language
Translator resources at https://AionianBible.org/Third-Party-Publisher-Resources
Report content and format concerns to Nainoia Inc
Volunteer help is welcome and appreciated!

Additional Information:

Marjan Šavli grants Nainoia Inc permission to annotate the text and distribute via non-profit commercial sales from 2/15/2023.

Jadwalka Nuxurka

Hordhac
Bilowgii 1-4
Yooxanaa 1-21
Muujintii 19-22
66 Aayadaha
Hagaha Akhrinta
Qaamuuska
Khariidadaha
Aayaha
Sawirada, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Kitaabka Quduuska Ah
Somali Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives NonCommercial 4.0, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution NoDerivatives Noncommercial 4.0 Society for International Ministries -- Kenya (by SIM International), 1979, 2008

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

We pray for a modern Creative Commons translation in every language
Translator resources at https://AionianBible.org/Third-Party-Publisher-Resources
Report content and format concerns to Nainoia Inc
Volunteer help is welcome and appreciated!

Additional Information:

The Bible in Somali published as 'Holy Bible Aionian Edition: Somali Bible' Publication © Nainoia, Inc., Bellefonte, PA, USA, 2019
Bible Text Somali Bible in Somali © SIM International, Fort Mill, SC, USA, 2019

Tabla de Contenido

Prólogo
Génesis 1-4
Juan 1-21
Apocalipsis 19-22
66 Versos
Guía del Lector
Glosario
Mapas
Destino
Ilustraciones, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Santa Biblia Libre para el Mundo
Spanish Free Bible for the World
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
David Williams and Michael Paul Johnson, 2023

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Yaliyomo

Utangulizi
Mwanzo 1-4
Yohana 1-21
Ufunuo 19-22
66 Aya
Mwongozo kwa Msomaji
Kamusi
Ramani
Hatima
Michoro, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®
Biblia Takatifu Wazi, Kiswahili
Swahili Contemporary Version
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0

Biblica, Inc., 2018

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Innehåll

Förord
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verser
En Guide till Läsaren
Ordlista
Kartor
History
Bestämmelse
Illustrationer, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Svensk Bibel Swedish Bible 1917 Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: Crosswire.org
Source version: 8/20/2022
Source copyright: Public Domain
Project Runeberg, www.lysator.liu.se/runeberg, 1917

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Talaan ng Nilalaman

Paunang Salita
Genesis 1-4
Juan 1-21
Pahayag 19-22
66 Mga Taludtod
Gabay sa mga Mambabasa
Glossary
Mapa
Itinalaga
Mga Ilustrasyon, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® banal na Bibliya
Tagalog Unlocked Holy Bible
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Door43 World Missions Community, 2018

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

பொருளட்டவணை

முன்னுரை ஆதியாகமம் 1-4 யோவான் 1-21 வெளிப்படுத்தின விசேஷம் 19-22 66 வசனங்கள் வாசகர் கையேடு அருஞ்சொற்பொருள் வரைபடங்கள் விதி விளக்கப்படம், Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

திறந்தநிலை தமிழ் சமகால Tamil Open Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International

Biblica, Inc., 2005, 2020, 2022 Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

విషయ సూచిక

ముందుమాట ఆదికాండము 1-4 యోహాను 1-21 ప్రకటన గ్రంథము 19-22 66 పద్యాలు రీడర్ కోసం గైడ్ పదకోశం పటాలు విధి వ్యాఖ్యాచిత్రాలు, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

මනරා නිඩම් Telugu Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017, 2019

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Fakahokohoko

Talamu'aki
Senesi 1-4
Sione 1-21
Fakahā 19-22
66 Ngaahi Veesi
Tohi Fakahinohino
Ngaahi lea
Mape
Tuʻutuʻuni
Ngaahi take fakatata, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Tongan Bible, Revised West Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Public Domain
James Baxley, 2014

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Akuapem Twi Nkwa Asem Akuapem Twi Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org

Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 1996, 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Asante Twi Nkwa Asem Asante Twi Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org

Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2020

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Зміст

Передмова
Буття 1-4
Від Івана 1-21
Об'явлення 19-22
66 Вірші
Керівництво для Читачів
Глосарій
Карти
Доля
Ілюстрації, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® Українська Біблія, Івана Огієнка Ukrainian Bible, Ivan Ogienko Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: Crosswire.org Source version: 6/26/2023 Source copyright: Public Domain Ivan Ogienko, 1930

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

फहरीस्त तास्फ पैदाइश 1-4 यूहन्ना 1-21 मुकाशफा 19-22 66 Verses रीडर्स गाईड लगत नक्शे मुकर्रर मिसाल, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ® उर्द् बाइबिल, देवनागरी Urdu Bible, Devanagari Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0
Bridge Connectivity Solutions, 2017

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

مۇقېددېس كالام (يەنگى يېزىق) Uyghur Bible (arabic script) Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Mukeddes Kalam - Uyghur Bible Translation Committee, 2010

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Муқеддес Калам (кирил йезиқ) Uyghur Bible (cyrillic script) Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Mukeddes Kalam - Uyghur Bible Translation Committee, 2010

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Muqeddes Kalam (latin yéziq) Uyghur Bible (latin script) Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Mukeddes Kalam - Uyghur Bible Translation Committee, 2010

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Mukeddes Kalam (yəngi yezik)
Uyghur Bible (pinyin script)
Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024

Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 Mukeddes Kalam - Uyghur Bible Translation Committee, 2010

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Mục lục
Lời nói đầu
Sáng Thế 1-4
Giăng 1-21
Khải Huyền 19-22
66 Thơ
Hướng dẫn Đọc
Bảng chú giải
Bản đồ
Vân Mang

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Minh hoa, Doré

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Kinh Thánh Tiếng Việt Hiện Đại Vietnamese Contemporary Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024
Source text: eBible.org
Source version: 10/1/2024
Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International

Biblica, Inc., 1982, 1987, 1994, 2005, 2015 Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net

Preface
Genesis 1-4
John 1-21
Revelation 19-22
66 Verses
Reader's Guide
Glossary
Maps
History
Destiny
Illustrations, Doré

Welcome to the *Gospel Primer*. Thank you for your interest in the *Holy Bible Aionian Edition* ®, found at <u>AionianBible.org</u>. The Aionian Bible project invites you to reconsider popular Christian understanding. It may seem utterly ridiculous to suggest that the most well-known verse in the history of Christianity, John 3:16, was improperly translated. And it may seem preposterous to propose that a destiny of Heaven or Hell is not the complete picture. Yet have we or our forefathers ever carried ignorance and errors along for centuries in the past? We have. Even so, the Aionian Bible project does not abandon tradition or Christian heritage. We have much to learn from the belief and practice of godly men and women throughout all ages. And this booklet is a primer to the good news of Jesus Christ, the savior of all mankind.

Holy Bible Aionian Edition ®

Bíbélì Mímó ní Èdè Yorùbá Òde-Òní Yoruba Bible Gospel Primer

Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0 International, 2018-2024 Source text: eBible.org Source version: 10/1/2024

Source copyright: Creative Commons Attribution ShareAlike 4.0, International Biblica, Inc., 2009, 2017

Original work available for free at www.biblica.com and open.bible

Formatted by Speedata Publisher 4.19.26 (Pro) on 10/16/2024 100% Free to Copy and Print TOR Anonymously https://AionianBible.org

> Published by Nainoia Inc https://Nainoia-Inc.signedon.net